
Tuition Fee Collection Reminder 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Parent's/Guardian's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. This is a friendly reminder that the tuition fee for 

[Student's Name] for the academic year [Year] is due on [Due Date]. 

We appreciate your prompt attention to this matter and kindly ask that the payment of [Amount] 

be made by the specified date to ensure uninterrupted access to our educational services. 

If you have already submitted your payment, please disregard this notice. Otherwise, we would 

appreciate your cooperation in settling the balance at your earliest convenience. 

For your convenience, payments can be made via [Payment Method]. If you have any questions 

regarding your account or the payment process, please do not hesitate to reach us at [Contact 

Information]. 

Thank you for your continued support and commitment to your child's education. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[School/Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


